
 

 

Wrapping Up Last Season 
 

This past June the Poland Speech and Debate team traveled with the Ursuline Speech Team 

and the Boardman team to Phoenix, Arizona for the National Speech and Debate Tournament. 

The image above shows the team at the Botanical Gardens exploring the beautiful landscape 

of Phoenix. The team ended another successful season with our team banquet at Double 

Bogey’s Restaurant. All students received gifts from the coaches at the banquet. The 

freshmen received journals with their names engraved on them, the sophomores received 

garment bags, juniors received engraved water bottles, and seniors received a full zip fleece. 

What a fun way to wrap up the season. Great job team on all your hard work! 

July 31, 2023 

Welcome to the 2023-24 

Season! 



 

Important Upcoming Dates: 
New Members Meeting: 

• Wednesday, August 23 [3:00-4:00] & [4:00-5:00] 
• Thursday, August 24 [3:00-4:00] & [4:00-5:00] 
• Monday, August 28 [3:00-4:00] 

This meeting is for students interested in joining the team this upcoming season. We 

will give a brief overview on what the team does on a weekly basis, where we go, how 

tournaments and practices are structured, and how to prepare. A student only needs to 

attend ONE of these meetings if they are interested in becoming a new member. The 

same information will be covered at each meeting. If a student cannot attend any of the 

five meetings, they will need to email the head coach, Spencer Humphreys. 

Returning Members Meeting: 

 Wednesday, August 23 [5:00-6:00] 

This meeting is just for returning members and coaches. We will cover the expectations 

and major events to prepare for this season. 

Category Info Meeting: 

 Thursday, September 7 [4:00–5:30] 

This meeting will cover the different competition events that we offer for anybody 

unsure of what event they wish to compete in. 

Parent Meeting: 

 Wednesday, September 13 [6:00-8:00] 

This meeting will cover important information that the parents will need for this season. 

Check out our website for more info about the team: 
www.polandhsforensics.com 


